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23 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

As part of our Science lessons this term we will be taking Year 1 for a walk to Dothill Nature 

Reserve to look for signs of Autumn.  

 

We would be grateful if you could make sure your child has a coat, hat, gloves and a change of 

footwear (wellies/boots) for the walk.  

 

Classes will be going on the walk on the following dates: 

 

1M -  Wednesday 29th November 

1RW – Thursday 30th November 

 

Thank-you for your support. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H D Maltby                                        Mrs K Renshaw 
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